PERSONAL CARE
ASSISTANT POLICY

Welcome to choir!

Thanks so much for your compassionate and considerate care of our choir member.
We value and appreciate your hard work, and that your attendance facilitates
someone else's participation. To minimise any possible misunderstandings, please
take note of our organisation’s policy:

AHendance

It is a condition of entry that personal care assistants must come inside and be with
their clients for the duration of the rehearsal.

Membership

As a personal care assistant, you are entitled to a complimentary membership to our
nation-wide network of choirs. Please see the choir coordinator if it is your first time
attending, so that we can collect some personal details for our files. For insurance
reasons, we ask that your attendance is recorded by our coordinator at each session.

Involvement

You are encouraged to join in and participate in the choir session. Our choirs require
no previous skills or experience, and your voice is valued.

Exceptional circumstances

Any variations to the above can only be accommodated if arranged prior to the
rehearsal with the coordinator, and again agreed to on the night. We are a volunteer
organisation, and we do not always have the staff to manage extenuating
circumstances.



